[bookmark: _Hlk132011261]YEAR 12 LETTER

Dear Parents & Players

We hope that everyone is having a lovely Easter break, and just wanted to give you an update on the term & season ahead.

Training in the Summer Term – We will be training weekly at the normal time (6.30-8.00) from Wednesday 19th April until  July 12th (not over half-term). Term fees are £100, payable to the club account by 30th April:
· 30-95-36
· 51581660
· Lloyds
Please keep Teamo updated so we can plan sessions around anticipated numbers.
[bookmark: _Hlk132011335]Matches in the Summer Term – The end of the MDNL winter season will conclude with a fun versatility rally - this is on Monday 17th April for Prem Division and Monday 24th April for Division 1. Please indicate availability on Teamo. Weekly MDNL summer league matches will start on Tuesday 16th May and continue weekly on a Tuesday evening (7.30/8.30) until 25th July. We have entered one team across all the U16s/U19s (Years 11, 12 and 13) acknowledging lots of girls will be unavailable due to GCSEs and A levels, and some will have existing commitments on Tuesday evenings. Again, please keep Teamo updated for each match and we will select from those available – everyone is eligible to play. Match fees will be charged per game, and will be collected at the end of term.
2023/24 season (from Sept 2023) - we will continue to offer competitive match play in the women’s Maidenhead District Netball League (MDNL) on a Monday night with matches either at 7.30 or 8.30pm. It is highly unlikely that we will be able to offer training to this age group from September due to a lack of coaches able to deliver training at this level and court availability. We have also seen low numbers at training and feel this age group just want to play netball. 

[bookmark: _Hlk132182502]In order for us to plan for next season, it would be really helpful to know your daughter’s intentions at this stage. By email (magnetnetballclub@gmail.com) or text (07905 786696 – Rachael), and by 19th April at the latest, please could you let us know if your daughter intends to play in MDNL on a Monday night from Sept 2023 – every week / fortnightly / occasionally / never. This is so we know how many teams to enter.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Rachael & Bev

